
 

 

City of Webster City Police Department 
   Shiloh B. Mork, Chief of Police 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DON’T GET SCROOGED!! 
It’s that time of year again when some people choose to get their holiday gifts the easy way, 
stealing them.  Make it as difficult as possible for these Scrooges by doing the following: 

• Keep your vehicles locked. 

• Remove valuables from your vehicles when you park them for long periods of time.  If 
you must leave items in your vehicle, make sure they are out of sight. 

• Keep your residences locked. 

• If you are expecting a package, make arrangements for a neighbor or friend to pick it up 
to avoid it sitting outside and accessible for porch pirates. 

With everyone doing these simple things, we can ensure the Scrooges are the only ones who’ll 
get Scrooged this holiday season. 
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